
 

 

Week 26 Report 3/23/20 

Group Members: David Jones, Brennan Kandalaft, Luis Ruiz 

Client: Keith Hengen 

Project Status: This week saw little development in the project. The new PCBs are being manufactured for use with 

tetrodes, however we will not be able to use them. The lab also received a shipment of liquid PVA solution. We were 

going to trial this as an efficient and removable coating for the carbon fiber electrodes, however this will not come to 

fruition. That is all we have to report this week. 

 


